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Good	afternoon

On	considering	the	three	current	options	,	I	note	that	options	1	and	2	divide	the	municipality	of
Indented	Head.
With	a	small	population	of	around	1400	people	it	is	vital	that	all	of	Indented	Head	is	retained	within
one	ward
As	a	consequence	,	I	would	support	option	3	or	any	further	option	that	achieves	this	objective.

Alan	Bowman


